

Tuesday May 7, 2018 5:30pm-7:00pm

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Please join us for an evening of artistic appreciation.

School doors will open for you and your family to tour the halls and view the greatest artworks our children have created under the guidance and inspiration of our Art teacher, Mrs. Kaplan. This is a wonderful chance for your children to show you what they have been working on this year and to get to know their peers and families.

*Refreshments will be available for sale - Proceeds benefiting PTO/Art Department

**T-Shirts for sale – Benefiting PTO/GW School

Thank you on behalf of Mrs. Veras, Mrs. Kaplan, PTO, and the George Washington School of Edgewater.

